Eastfield Crossing Association

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on March 18 2015 at 39 Barden Circle. Present were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba, John Symonds and Jack Woonton.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Jerry Spring.

Discussion on the Emergency Planning for Public Water System

All info needs to be updated and submitted by April 8 2015, form to be completed by Robert Riendeau (System Operator) and reviewed by Jerry Spring.

A copy of the Emergency contact list to be kept in Pump the house.

Jerry Spring -President of ECA to be contact person and plan administrator.

Proposed Pump House Generator

Don presented an estimate of cost for a power unit and installation.

Two quotes will be requested one from Cheshire Oil of Keene and the other from Powers Generators of Swanzey.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

John Symonds, Secretary